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For Immediate Release 
For further information contact: Dr. Chris Timmis, Superintendent, at 424-4100 

Dexter Community Schools Board of Education Looking to Fill Vacancy 
 

October 2, 2014 – The Dexter Community Schools Board of Education is looking to fill a vacancy 
created with the resignation of Trustee Larry Cobler.  According to State Law, the Board must fill the 
vacancy within the next 30 days.  The term runs through November of 2016.   

Interested applicants are eligible to be a School Board member if (s)he is a citizen of the United States 
and is a qualified and registered elector of the School District.  Applicants should submit a letter of 
interest and a resume.  Each qualified candidate will interview with the Board between October 23rd – 
October 29th.  Applications are due before 4:00 p.m. on October 22, 2014. 

Anyone interested in applying should contact Mona Auerbach at auerbachm@dextershools.org or 734-
424-4102.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


